## KEY CLUB

Official Newsletter of Jenks High School Key Club Division 25 W District: Tokey

Volume 1 Issue 2



#### Summer is Here

Finals are over and grades are set in stone, all of the stress that we've all been experiencing is no longer weighing on our shoulders. Now we can focus on the summer and all the exciting activities that come with it. Homework can no longer encroach on our social lives and we can do the things that we actually want to do. Hopefully this summer you won't forget about Key Club or the happiness you feel when helping others, because Key Club keeps going after the final school bell rings. So if your exciting summer includes a mission trip or service project, be sure and get your points counted in Key Club. These points will count toward your August hours, the summer is the best time to serve the community. So think about what you are doing over the summer and make a little time for your favorite club!

#### An Exciting Day

April 27<sup>th</sup> was a busy day for the Jenks Key Club. We had the Kiwanis Pancake Breakfast which raised \$796, and the Shop-N-Drop as pictured below raised \$46 for Project Eliminate. Also many members volunteered for the Ford Sign and Drive project and attended the PCM. It was a very productive day!



#### In this issue!

Summer is Here ......1

An Exciting Day.....1

Send in Pictures.....1

President's Banquet...2

Special Projects.....2

Contact Us.....2



Send pictures to the editor at editor@jenkskeyclub.org to get points!! One point for every 3 pictures

#### President's Banquet

May 10<sup>th</sup>, Jenks Key Club president, Ashley Wilson held her president's banquet at Los Cabos restaurant. All of the 2012-2013 and 2013-2014 officers were in attendance to say goodbye to the senior officers. Ashley Wilson, Max Short, Megan Cheng, and Maria Nadeem are all graduating this year and we are sad to see them go. The event was bittersweet, the seniors were saying goodbye and a random Mexican Elvis just wouldn't stop singing "La Bamba" to our table. The food was great as Los Cabos always ensures, and afterwards, several of us

decided our stomachs could handle a couple hundred more calories and ate ice cream at the Marble Slab on the Riverwalk. It'd be nice if we could go with the seniors to college, but sadly the Jenks Key Club of 2013-2014 needs our help more than the seniors do. Luckily, the seniors will be with us for the summer, similar to the Mexican Elvis; we just can't shake them off. Of course we would never want to, because who doesn't love a festive Elvis?



# Special Projects

#### **Print Shop**

Monday-Thursday 7am - 3pm June 3rd though August 2nd (With the Exception of July 4th). To sign up, be sure to email Ms. Givens at mail.shop@jenksps.org at least 24hrs in advance

#### Moore, Oklahoma

Donate items and we may have a trip to Moore, for more information please visit the Facebook page for Key Club

#### JEE Enrollment (8/3)

Help assembling enrollment folders (around 2000 of them) on Sat, Aug. 3, 2013 from 8:30 AM-finished

Be sure to check the Jenks Key Club Website and Facebook page for more information about all of the projects going on during the summer.

#### CONTACTS

Austin Cotner president@jenkskeyclub.org

Lisa Yang vicepresident@jenkskeyclub.org

Irene Chun treasuer@jenkskeyclub.org

Mrudula Gandham
meetinaminutes@ienkskevclub.ora

Stella Huynh servicehours@jenkskeyclub.org

Moin Nadeem webmaster@jenkskeyclub.org

Carolyn Linscott editor@jenkskeyclub.org

Rachel Langley (Sponsor) rachel.langley@jenksps.org

Lori Ridgeway (Sponsor) Iori.ridgeway@jenksps.org

Shala Marshall (Freshman Sponsor) shala.marshall@jenksps.org





### KEY CLUB